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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 

DATE: March 24, 2023 

SUBJECT: Vac-Con Vacuum Truck Purchase 

Attached is the purchase order for the recommended Vac-Con vacuum truck 
for the Wastewater Department which was discussed at the last study 
meeting. 

If you have questions, please contact me at 243-2300 x 2031 or 
jsanders@jacksonmo.org. 
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